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1st February 2018
Annwyl Rieni

Dear Parent / Carer

Ear Thermometer
To help us when children appear to be unwell during the school day, we have purchased an ear thermometer for checking childrens’ temperatures.

Checking a child’s temperature takes one second, and a new disposable probe cover will be fitted every time the thermometer is used.

Staff authorised to check temperatures are myself, Mrs Chennetier, Mrs Rees and Mr Edwards who have all undertaken full first aid training.

If you do not wish your child’s temperature to be checked if they appear to be unwell, please inform the school office by Friday 9th February.
Yn gywir

Yours sincerely

Brian Davies

Pennaeth

Headteacher
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